
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

On the 9th March, 2020, The Bank of East Asia, Limited, Singapore Branch (“the Bank”) 

notified Safe Deposit Box subscribers (“Subscribers”) in writing of the discontinuance of 

our Safe Deposit Box rental services with effect from 8th September, 2020.  Existing 

subscribers were therefore asked to close their Safe Deposit Box accounts by 8th 

September, 2020.  

 

Subscribers who have not closed their Safe Deposit Box accounts are hereby reminded 

to contact the Bank to make the necessary arrangements before 30th October, 2020.  

Thereafter, the Bank reserves the right to proceed to enforce its powers upon the 

termination of the Safe Deposit Box Agreement in accordance with the applicable terms 

and conditions without further notice. 

 

Please contact the Bank Safe Deposit Box Section on (65) 6602 7776 or (65) 6602 

7707 should you have any questions with regards to the discontinuation of the Bank 

Safe Deposit Box or to make arrangements to terminate your subscription with us. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

The Bank of East Asia, Limited 

Singapore Branch 


